

Campelltown Road Upgrade Important Information

19 June 2013

To residents of Denham Court

Council would like to invite you to a community information evening that is to be held on Monday 24 June 2013 regarding the proposed Campbelltown Road Upgrade project.

At Council's meeting of 21 May 2013, a number of recommendations were adopted, including that the Mayor and General Manager make an urgent request to meet with the Minister for Roads and Ports regarding the Review of Environmental Factors and the concept design for the proposed Campbelltown Road Upgrade project.

On 29 May 2013, a meeting was arranged where the Mayor outlined a number of concerns regarding the project with the Minister for Roads and Ports. As a result of the meeting, Council was successful in obtaining an extension for submissions to Friday 28 June 2013.

A further recommendation of the Council meeting of 21 May was that Council facilitates a community information evening, with invitations being extended to Roads and Maritime Services and Liverpool City Council. Accordingly, a community information evening is proposed for Monday 24 June 2013 at the Greg Percival Community Centre, Ingleburn, from 6pm to 8pm. This information session was advertised in local newspapers on 18 and 19 June 2013, in addition to this notification to residents of Denham Court.

Representatives from Liverpool City Council, Roads and Maritime Services, Planning NSW and UrbanGrowth (previously Landcom) have indicated their attendance at this information evening.

Council believes it is important that members of the local community have an opportunity to raise issues with the authorities involved in the proposed Campbelltown Road Upgrade project. To this end, Council would like to invite you to the community information evening.

Date:

Monday 24 June 2013

Location:

Greg Percival Community Centre, Oxford Road, Ingleburn

Time:

6pm to 8pm

Yours sincerely

Paul Tosi

General Manager

Enquiries: 4645 4636